
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING BEFORE THE  

PLANNING COMMISSION AND CITY COUNCIL 

A public hearing will be held before the Planning Commission on April 23,2020, at 
6:00 P.M., and before the City Council on May 26, 2020, at 6:30 P.M., in the 
Council’s Hearing Room, 360 Village Square Lane, Suite B., Castle Pines, CO, for 
approval of a minor development final plat located at the Southwest corner of 
Castle Pines Parkway and Lagae Road. For more information call the Castle Pines 
Planning Department, 303-705-0224. File #/Name: MDV19-001 Lagae Family 
Parcel 

 


